Advertisement For
Request for Qualifications
Town of Canton, North Carolina

Notice is hereby given that the town of Canton is requesting qualifications
statements (RFQ) for on-call engineering services to include planning, design,
permitting, and contract administration for various water and sewer upgrade
projects for the Town of Canton.

A copy of the RFQ with detailed information, and selection criteria may be
obtained, beginning Monday, June 20, 2022 at Town of Canton, 85 Summer Street,
Canton, NC 28716. Inquiries may be made to nscheuer@cantonnc.com or at 828-
648-2363.

Statement of Qualifications must be received by the Town of Canton at the address
shown on the RFQ no later than 4:00pm EST, July 18, 2022. Per NCGS 143-129.8
proposals shall remain confidential until contract is awarded; therefore, there will
not be a public bid opening.

The Board of Aldermen/women reserves the right to reject any and all proposals in
whole or in part and to waive such informalities as may be permitted by law.
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